
congratulations to sen hensley

we are very pleased that willie hensley has been nam-
ed to take the alaska senate seat vacated by sen frank
ferguson of kotzebue who resigned for health reasons

hensley president of NANA regional corp has been
an effective state leader for many years his leadership
is sorely needed in the senate inin dthese days of tight budgetsbldgbudg ets

we are confidanallconfidantconfidanallall alaskanswillAlaskanAlaskansswillwill be well represented
by sen hensley


